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Public Comment Policy

The Three Rivers Regional Library Board wishes to provide an opportunity for the
public to comment on regional library business. The Board has established a Public
Comment period at each regularly scheduled Library Board meeting. The following
serves to support this process:

1) There will be a Public Comment period at each regularly scheduled Board

meeting.

2) A maximum of five speakers will be heard.

3) Speakers will have a maximum of three minutes for their comments.

4) Speakers are requested to pre-register with the Library Director by providing their
name, contact information, and the subject they wish to address. If there are
Public Comment slots available at the time of a Board meeting, the remaining
slots may be filled by individuals registering at the meeting.

5) Board members shall not question nor respond to speakers.

The Chairperson is responsible for the orderly conduct of the meeting and shall rule
on the appropriateness of speakers’ presentations in light of the purpose of Public
Comment periods. The Library Board as a whole shall have the final decision on such
rulings. Comments on the performance of specific library employees should be
addressed to the Library Director. Comments about the performance of specific
employees must be addressed by the Regional Board of Trustees in closed meetings
when requested by the Library Director.

Adopted August 19, 2010
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